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SENIOR SCAPE: Payback

	Payback in Paradise

By Charles Sequeira

Murder Mystery
On Friday, September 27, beginning at 7 p.m., the Aurora Seniors Silver Stars Drama Club produce another murder mystery show

for your enjoyment at the Seniors' Centre! Tickets are $5 each and are available at the Reception Desk. The ticket price includes

refreshments and all ages are welcome.   

Written and directed by Bert Wheeler and produced by Judy Buchanan, the story gets going when a massive hurricane cuts off

access to the mainland as a mob boss is electrocuted in his bath at an exclusive tropical island resort.   The other guests all seem to

have issues with the the victim. Is it murder or accidental death? Come out on September 27 and help solve this murder!

Ripley's Aquarium of Canada 
The Aurora Seniors have planned a trip to the new aquarium in Toronto on Tuesday, October 29 with a departure time of 10 a.m.

The new Ripley's Aquarium of Canada is a 12,500 square-metre world-class family attraction with more than 5.7 million litres of

water depicting marine and freshwater habitats from around the world. 

More than 13,500 underwater creatures from around the globe will be on display. Exhibits will include tropical reefs, Atlantic and

Pacifc Ocean inhabitats, jellyfish, seahorses, stingrays, and Great Lakes exhibits. Price: Members: $94 per person, Non Members:

$99, including return transportation via deluxe coach, lunch at the Hot House Cafe, admission to Ripley's Aquarium, driver gratuity,

and all taxes. Sign up at the Aurora Seniors' Centre information desk.

 

Congratulations!

to our Seniors' Centre members, who received awards from the Town Of Aurora Community Recognition Awards 2013. Civic

Appreciation Award to: George Biondic and Gerald (Bud) Switzer, and five year volunteer service awards to Sonia Alfar, Ronald

Coe, Joan Earl, and Enid Maize.

Friday Night Dances: 
We're back with our popular Friday night social dances. Join us in the West-McKenzie room at the Seniors' Centre the first and third

Friday of the month from 8 p.m. to 11 p.m. Dances feature a wide range of recorded music provided by our House DJs. We also fit

in a few line-dances with everyone joining in. A small fee applies and includes light refreshments, tea and coffee. A cash bar is

available with wine, beer and soft drinks at reasonable prices. Dates: October 4, 18, November 1 and 15, and December 6 and 20.  

ASA-Computer Club: 

Regardless of what kind of weather is in store for us, the Aurora Seniors' Centre provides us with many great activities indoors

where it is comfortable and we can visit with friends. The ASA Computer Club is looking forward to the following months and the

beginning of our more formal activities. 

Bob Hedenberg our chairperson of the computer club wants to find out what kinds of things our Members are interested in that we

may be able to help with. We also want to find out what you are doing with your PCs, tablets and other mobile computing devices.

Knowing this may help us do a better job of finding ways to help ASA members with technology. 

Also don't forget about our Tuesday afternoon drop-in sessions where we provide one-on-one help to any member looking for help

with technology.

Have a Happy Fall Season and watch your every step!
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